
 

Deep Dive Presentation with Budget & Institutional Planning, Financial Affairs, and Human Resources 

 
Deep Dive Presentation Canceled 
 
The monthly Deep Dive presentation scheduled for March has been canceled. We anticipate 
having an April presentation and will send a communication at that time.   
 

Thank you, 

Budget & Finance Division 

Contact Information: 

 
Budget and Institutional Planning 
budgetoffice@uwyo.edu  
 
Financial Affairs 
financialaffairs@uwyo.edu 
 
Human Resources 
hr@uwyo.edu  
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